
 
 
Livonia Public Schools 

Business Services Office 
 
Date: June 10, 2015 
 
To: Randy Liepa, Ph.D., Superintendent 

   
From:  Lisa Abbey, Director of Business Services 
 
Re: Livonia Soccer Discussion 
 

We would like to have a discussion on the potential extension of our agreement with 
Livonia Soccer Club.  Please include this item on the next Finance Committee 
meeting on Monday, June 15, 2015.  As always, please let me know if there are any 
questions. 
 

  
LA/kp 
 

 
  


